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Representative Snodgrass Statement on President Biden’s 
Lifting of Military’s Transgender Ban 

 

 Representative Snodgrass praises prioritization of non-discrimination in lifting of ban for 
transgender service members 

 

 

MADISON — Representative Lee Snodgrass released the following statement regarding the 

Biden administrations rescinding the ban on transgender service embers serving in the military. 

 

 “With today’s action lifting the ban on transgender individuals serving in the military, the 

Biden Administration exhibits their priorities for making sure discrimination has no place in 

our armed services. If an individual desires to defend their country in military service, is 

qualified to do so, and upholds the standards for service, they should be allowed to serve 

openly and free from discrimination. I am grateful that new recruits who are transgender may 

now pursue this path and transgender military currently serving may feel that the Commander 

in Chief has their back, as they have the back of our nation.” 

 

 Representative Lee Snodgrass serves as the Assembly Representative to the 57th district which 

comprises central and southern Appleton, Menasha and the Village of Fox Crossing. She was 

elected in November 2020 and succeeds Rep. Amanda Stuck. 
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